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Statement by H.E. Sabine Böhlke-Möller, Permanent Representative during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Hungary, 04 May 2016, 14h30 – 18h00

Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Hungary to this Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report. 
We take note of the adoption of the new Constitution by Hungary, which promotes non-discrimination and equality and also of the legislative reforms ensuring compatibility with the new changes in the organizational structure of the state.

 The efforts undertaken by the Government of Hungary to eliminate poverty and discrimination against the Roma population is commendable.  
Namibia is pleased to note the establishment of the Subcommittee on Women’s Dignity as part of the Parliament’s Committee on Culture, which was established in 2015 with security of women and combating domestic violence as priority tasks. 
Namibia would like to recommend:
1. That the Government of Hungary take further steps to eliminate discrimination against the Roma population, especially in the field of education, health, employment, housing and access to services. 
2. That the Government of Hungary introduces effective legislative measures to increase women’s participation in political life and decision- making 
We wish the delegation of Hungary all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President.  
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